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Important Dates and Messages: 

 Next week the children will be making a bear 
sandwich using the following ingredients: 
 Bread, 
 Chocolate spread, 
 Raisins, 
 Banana 

If your child has any allergies/cannot eat any of these 
ingredients please let us know.  
 

 Armed Forces Day is on Friday 29th June. This will 
be a non-uniform day for children. Children are 
encouraged to wear their Cub, Scouts, Brownies, 
Guides, Rainbows uniforms etc. or dress-up clothes 
linked to the armed forces if possible. Please see the 
main school newsletter for more information about 
this. 
 

 We are in need of more story books to use in 
Nursery. If you have any nice story books suitable for 
nursery age children that you no longer need and 
would be happy to donate we would be very grateful. 
(e.g. Julia Donaldson books, books such as Dear Zoo, 
Winnie The Witch, Meg and Mog etc.) Thank you.  

 
 Thank you to those of you who sponsored your child 

for the Dance-a-thon to help raise money for the 
NSPCC. If you still wish to do this, please return your 
sponsor form to Nursery next week.  
 

 

 

  This week we have been… 

 Writing our names at the 
beginning of our Nursery session 
for our self-registration. 
 

 Morning and Afternoon children 
have continued to focus on 
‘We’re going on a bear hunt’ and 
All Day children have continued 
to focus on ‘Goldilocks and the 
three bears’. Ask your child to 
retell their story to you! 

 
 Practising our counting skills and 

recognizing numbers up to ten 
and learning the names of some 
2D shapes- square, oblong, circle 
and triangle. We have also 
thought about the properties of 
these shapes. 

 
 In Phonics we have learnt the 

sounds g and o. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to 
Darcey and Siene! 

 


